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National Numeracy Day – 17th May 2023  

 

The Multiply project is here to support those aged 19 years or older and do not already have a GCSE 
at grade C (or equivalent) in maths, you can take part in a number of free courses which are face to 
face or online.  

 

These courses are designed to up skill and support individuals to better themselves. The UK’s 
numeracy levels are significantly below the average for developed countries. 49% of the UK’s working-
age population have the expected numeracy levels of a primary school child.  

 

Email multiply@wiltshire.gov.uk to find out what events are on near you during National Numeracy Day 
on the 17th of May this includes a stand in The Shires Trowbridge and Salisbury Library. Our team look 
forward to meeting you and are able to give you more information or to have an informal ‘Number 
Natter’! 

 

You can also visit www.workwiltshire.co.uk/multiply to find out more and see what courses are already 
available and being delivered by our partners.  

 

Any questions or more information? Please email Catherine Brooks, Multiply Officer   

 

Catherine.brooks@wiltshire.gov.uk  
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